
   
  
  
  
  

TTuueessddaayy,,  FFeebbrruuaarryy  1144,,  22002233  
 
 
 
The book fair is open during Student Led conferences! Bring your family to the LC!  
 
Attention grade 8 boys basketball team, there will be a short meeting in Mr. Perry's 
room today at nutrition break to discuss tomorrow's game at Pitt River. Go Hillcrest!  
 
Grade 6 Basketball practice is canceled today due to early dismissal.  
 
Caring Cards for RAC Week.  A HUGE thank you to all the students who participated 
in making caring cards for the Lakeshore Care home in Coquitlam.  Students made 
over 60 cards so each person will receive their own personalized card.  The cards will 
be dropped off today, Thank you Hillcrest for caring! 
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